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This report highlights some of the recent developments at the ACA World Service Organization and any 
developments that relate directly to our meeting. The report also features various online resources available to 
members and meetings, and may announce opportunities to be of service to the WSO.

The Monthly Board Teleconference, June 10, 2023.

 The next Board teleconference will be held Saturday September 9 (no teleconference in July and 
August). The monthly committee reports and any motions passed by the board during that time 
will be posted on the website.

 Just as in our SMR meeting, safety in service is a very big issue and topic of discussion at WSO. 
There is talk of a possible service academy. Stay tuned.

 There is a need for new Board members, especially from the global community. There are 20 
spaces for members of the board and currently only five elected board members. Are you 
someone, or do you know someone who is ready and able to take on this important position? To 
learn more about the nomination process contact the Nominating Committee (NomCom). 

 There is a new recommended script for online meetings to use for 7th tradition donations.
 WSO is always looking for volunteers and Jim (from our SMR meeting) sometimes organizes 

tours. Visiting committees and talking to them about their work has been a very effective way to 
stimulate interest in WSO. Be on the lookout for new field trips coming up!

For More Information

 About opportunities to provide service to WSO write to world.rep@acamorning.org

https://acawso.org/category/nominating-committee/
https://adultchildren.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Suggested-New-Meeting-Script-for-the-7th-Tradition.pdf
https://adultchildren.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Suggested-New-Meeting-Script-for-the-7th-Tradition.pdf
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